
3 
 

 

1240/5(9382) 

 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th APRIL 2016 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the Chief Minister’s answer to question 9317 regarding the cost of civil servants’ flights, could 

the Chief Minister provide a breakdown for each of the journeys, including accommodation costs and other 

expenses, including food and taxis? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The extra information requested for 2014 and 2015 has been collated and work is now being done to 

establish the same detailed information for 2011-2013. 

 

All this information will be published alongside the review that is underway into the States of Jersey’s 

travel policy. This review is due to report at the end of May. 

 

 

 

 


